
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 
 

Please don’t forget that every Sunday we 
 
will be having new spelling words and a spelling 
test. 
 
 

 
If you have any questions please do not 

hesitate to contact me through the contact 
page on weebly. 
 
Mr Abdulrahman 

Year 2’s Newsletter 
 

8th March 2020 
 
 
 
 

This week: 
 
 

English: 
 
Writing: The enormous Crocodile 
Grammar and Punctuation:adjectives -  adding –ly and 
un-     
 
Spelling words: gentle – giraffe – age – large – 
huge – bridge – again – off – went – old – number – 
great – tell - men 
 
 

Maths: 
 
Doubles and Halves – Halves and Quarters 
 
 

Science:  
 
 Where  can you find animals and plants? 
 

Social: 
Food from the sea  


